
 

Engineering Services Committee 

Meeting Date: August 29, 2023 

Exchange of Water Main Easements on Washington Road 

Department: Utilities 

Presenter: Wes Byne, Director 

Caption: Exchange of Water Main Easements on Washington Road 

Background: During the construction of a building at Woodsedge Drive and Washington 

Road, two water mains had to be relocated.  

Analysis: The easements over the old locations of the water mains need to be 

abandoned to the property owners and the easements over the relocated water 

mains need to be dedicated to Augusta. 

Financial Impact: None 

Alternatives: None 

Recommendation: Approve the exchange of easements. 

Funds are available in 

the following accounts: 

N/A 

REVIEWED AND 

APPROVED BY: 

N/A 

 


